
 

 

St. Joseph hospital scraps plans to cut 
services 
April 27, 2018 

 

After just receiving official word that Ascension Wisconsin will no longer pursue cutting 

services at St. Joseph’s hospital, I am pleased with this latest development. While I am thankful 

for the health care provider making this right decision, I am also thankful for the efforts of the 

community, the neighborhood and leadership in Milwaukee for helping Ascension officials see 

the correct course.  

 

 

 

 

 


